
   

 

 

 

ADDENDUM 2 
Via E-Mail 

DATE:  July 15, 2024 
 

Contract:  20-C-00035; Floribraska Ave. From N. Tampa St. to 9th St 

 
Bidders on the above referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made to  
the Contract Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
 
Item 1 – The Bid Opening date is hereby changed to July 23, 2024. 
 
Item 2 – Will there be a bituminous liquid adjustment on this project? 
 

City Response: No. 
 
Item 3 – How is the signalization & detection maintenance paid for? Is it covered under the LS MOT pay 
item?  FDOT has pay items for this work. 
 

City Response: The contractor is responsible for replacing the proposed loops; video and Radar must be 
adjusted by the contractor, if necessary.  The City will be responsible for maintaining the detection 
systems. 

 

Item 4 – Please provide the alpha numeric contract number to report to the EOC. 

City Response: FDOT Contract No. Contract Number: G2J48 

                       City Contract No:  20-C-00035 

                       The FDOT LAP No. is 436640-1 

                       The Federal Aid Contract No. is D720-048-B. 

 

 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum 
shall remain in full force and effect.   
 
Questions are to be e-mailed to ContractAdministration@tampagov.net . 
 

Jim Greiner 
Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 

Contract Administration 
Richard Mutterback, Director 

306 East Jackson Street, 4N 
Tampa, FL  33602 

 
Office (813) 274-8116 

Fax: (813) 274-7368 
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